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Neighborhood Meeting 

via Zoom (only) 
 

Tuesday, February 15th  
@ 6:30 PM 

 

https://austincc.zoom.us/
j/91666047859?
pwd=ZDFpSFBSVDRvQ1gvd3ppW
GpqNHpMQT09 

Meeting ID: 916 6604 7859 
Passcode: Neighbors 

WEBSITE: www.CHCRNA.com                          P.O. Box 16384, Austin, TX 78761        February , 2022 

 

Mission: To ensure the safety of residents—to preserve the integrity of the neighborhood—to increase the value of homeowner property 

Thanks to the 10 neighbors who 
have agreed to serve on our 
Neighborhood Watch. The next 
step is a 2-hour virtual training 
presented by the Austin Police 
Department, Office of Community 
Liaison. Unfortunately, when we 
contacted them to discuss possi-
ble training dates, we learned that 
position is currently vacant.  Our 
neighborhood police representa-
tive, Officer Black, will follow up 
and advise us as soon as the 
training resumes.  In the mean-
time, STAY SAFE: use your 
porch light, close windows and 
blinds at night, and if you see 
something, say something by call-
ing 911.  

Still Stage 5, but falling 

Austin remains in Stage 5, but 
all key indicators are falling. 
Austin Travis County health offi-
cials urge all to please wear 
masks and get vaccinated to 
protect ourselves and our loved 
ones! 

MONTHLY MEETINGS  

3rd TUESDAY of the MONTH 
 

February Neighborhood 
Meeting will be via Zoom 
only.  

This month’s neighborhood meeting is 
on Tuesday, February 15th. Please 
join us for the virtual meeting via 
Zoom. Special thanks to all who at-
tended the meeting in January.  We 
had a good turnout. 

The graphic illustrates the IMPACT 

of speeding in our neighborhood. Do 

you want to be responsible for injur-

ing someone…or causing their 

death.  Think about that.  So, please 

SLOW DOWN and tell your family 

and guests to do the same. We 

must protect each other, our pets, 

and especially our children!  

Remember Your Sweet-

heart on Valentine’s Day  

            
             Valentine’s Day is  
  Monday, Feb. 14th.         
                      Remember to say,  
                      “I love YOU!” 

Special Thanks to 

Mike’s Printshop 

Mike and his team have printed our news-

letters for FREE for years. We want them 

to know how much we value and appreci-

ate their service to our community. They 

are located in the La Costa Corporate Park. 

www.mikesprintshop.net 
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2022 Primary elections 

The 2022 primary elections will be on 
March 1, 2022. 

Early voting runs from February 14, 2022 
through February 25, 2022. 

Find sample ballots, polling locations, and 
ballot by mail information on the Travis 
County Clerk website at https://
countyclerk.traviscountytx.gov/
departments/elections/ 

Voting by mail 

You may vote early by mail if you are reg-
istered to vote and meet one of the follow-
ing criteria: 

1. 65 years of age or older on Election 
Day 
2. Sick or disabled 
3.Expected to give birth within three 
weeks before or after Election Day 
4.Away from the county of residence on 
Election Day and during the early voting 
period 
5.Confined in jail, but eligible to vote 

Eligible voters can download an applica-
tion for a ballot by mail at https://
countyclerk.traviscountytx.gov/
departments/elections/ballot-by-mail/ 

This form has been updated – do not use 
a form from a previous year to request a 
ballot by mail. 

Be sure to: 

• Fill out the ID section of the form 

• Be sure to use the same ID number you 
used when you registered to vote. If you 
are not certain which number to use, you 
can provide both your drivers license/
state ID number AND the last four digits 
of your Social Security number 

• Select a party primary if you want to 
vote in a primary election 

• Include your contact information 

Applications for ballot-by-mail must be 
received by the county elections divi-
sion no later than February 18, 2022. 

Dumpsters Dumped at Nelson Field 

Thanks to those who called 311 regarding the dumpsters 
that were “dumped” at Nelson Field. They became an un-
sightly free-for-all to dump trash and unwanted items. 
We’re pleased that the AISD Service Center helped re-
solve the matter within two days.  

Security Camera Considerations  
 
The Glenhill Rd. dead-end area near Berkman Dr. remains 
a safety concern with individuals loitering, vandalizing, and 
entering the neighborhood by breaching the fences. The 
CH/CNA Board has voted to explore the possibility of pur-
chasing a security camera to be installed with the primary 
goal to deter individuals from conduct that leads to the com-
mission of unlawful behaviors.  As of now, the following de-
vices are under consideration: 

• Reolink Go PT 

• Vosker V200 

• SPYPOINT LINK-MICRO-LTE  
If you know of other similar devices that may meet our 

needs, or if you have any suggested solutions for this issue, 

please contact us at www.CHCRNA.com.   
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